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 @SydenhamPrimary 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
The  weather has been kind again to us this week, as the sun shone for the district 
sports. Well done to the children who represented our school in the field events at St. 
Anthony’s on Tuesday and the track events at Sydenham on Thursday. Thank you to all 
the families and friends who came to support these events. 

 
9 children from years 5 and 6 took advantage of free cycle training and have had 4 after-
noons of cycle practice. On the first day the children showed their ability on the playground 
and their bikes and helmets were checked.The next three days were spent learning to cycle 
safely on the road, cycle paths and gaining road awareness. They all passed the test and got 
badges and certificates. Well done. 
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Breakfast Club and Butterflies After School Club 
As our Clubs are growing in size, we need to ensure that we have the staffing to cover 
the changes. We are now planning for September.  
Each year we renew the contract. If you  are going to use these clubs at all (even if 
only very occasionally) please could you collect and complete a contract form from the 
school  office and return it as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 
Best wishes, 

Carla Matthews 
Associate Head Teacher 

Save the date 
The PTA are organising a Bingo 
Night on Wednesday 8th July from 
5.30-7pm. More information to fol-
low. 
 

Marathon Men! 
Mr Goodwin and Mr Lee are both running marathon’s this weekend. Mr Goodwin is rais-
ing money for Guy’s Gift and mr Lee is fundraising for Ella’s House. There will be a char-
ity box in the school next week if you would like to make a donation. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx
http://brandingsource.blogspot.com/2012/06/new-logo-twitter.html




Lucy Dutton in y2JRL has written her first short story./novel. 
I was so impressed, I thought you would like to hear the 
start of it: 
“Hello, my name is Lucy and I’m here to tell you my special 
story. 
It all began one sunny Tuesday afternoon on one of the 
hottest days of the year. 
It was the day after my birthday, I had just turned seven. 
My adventure all began on my visit to the beach.....” 
Lucy managed to make her story lastfor 4 chapters. Well 
done, Lucy 

Celebrating Wimbledon fortnight:  SPECIAL LUNCH FOR CHILDREN 
 

County Caterers are trying to encourage an interest in Sport. Children are invited for a special 
Wimbledon lunch.on Friday 10th July.  To book a lunch just pop into the school office by the end 
of June. Cost £2.10  for juniors (KS2) and free for Infants (year R and KS1). 



 Father’s Day Lunch  
We had a lovely time celebrating Fathers’ Day. 
It was lovely to see so many friends and relatives in 
school. 
A big thank you to everyone who helped make this 
such a lovely occasion. 
 





 

Congratulations to all of this week’s Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 19th June, 2015 

The athletics team. Well done to 
all these children for being  
selected to compete against the 
top 6 representatives from our 
area. 

New Reception Intake 
If you have a child starting in Reception this year we will be sending out letters this week to 
confirm Home Visits and Stay and Play sessions.  
Please look out for these dates. 
 
National Gallery  
Due to industrial action the National Gallery have cancelled two of our visits. We have had to 
change arrangements for the trips to London and cancel year R and Year 1’s visit. Please look 
out for a separate letter coming home today (Friday).  


